## Positive Behaviour for Learning News

2018 has been a wonderful year, with our students being Safe, Respectful and Responsible and displaying The Willows high standards of behaviour. Our mascots; Willow, Olive and Waldo have had so much fun greeting our students in the mornings, learning with them and attending lots of class reward activities.

As a whole school we are proud of the excellent behaviour displayed each and every day as well as at our many school events. We look forward to 2019 and know it will be another fantastic year of learning.

